

Auxiliary to University Hospital of Northern British Columbia P.O Box 2346, Prince George, BC V2N 2J8

RECEIVED

OCT 29 2019

City of Prince George

Auxiliary to UHNBC Box 2346 Prince George, B.C. V2N 2J8 October 29, 2019

City of Prince George 1100 Patricia Blvd. V2L 3V9

Regarding Temporary Use Permit TU000053

To Whom It May Concern

I Stick

The Auxiliary to UHNBC runs a Thrift Store out of 1523 3rd Avenue and, although we have no problem with this application and think it might even add to our business, we do have some concerns.

Parking has always been an issue in this area with both our customers and those donating to our store finding it almost impossible to park. As the operating hours for this applicant will overlap those of the Thrift Store has there been any provision made for the extra parking volume?

The smell of cannabis is very distinctive and could become an issue in our shop. Will the customers be expected to abide by the "No smoking within 10 meters of a doorway" regulations?

Finally, as our shop closes at 4:00, we are somewhat concerned about security after that time. Will the new business have its own security and will they be aware of problems in the area?

As this business is quite new to the area, would it be possible to have a copy of the regulations governing Retail cannabis stores? I feel it would help us to understand the demands and the requirements of such an operation.

This letter is submitted on behalf of the Auxiliary to UHNBC. Lindy Steele, President